
October 27, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim Koepke 

HSB-4 

525 Portland Ave. S. 

Mpls., Mn. 55415 

 

Dear Mr. Koepke: 

 

Thank you for the letter which you faxed to me on October 24, 1995, along with the letter you 

recently received from the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco and Firearms (ATF). 

 

I have provided the appropriate staff person with a copy of your letter for review.   We are in the 

process of seeking to ensure that ATF is in compliance with the JFK Act.  I will advise you when we 

learn anything which is relevant to your area of interest. 

 

Thank you for writing again.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


